
 

Meeting Minutes:  4/4/2020 

Attendees:  The meeting was cancelled in person due to the “Stay home” order by the governor.  

Correspondence was done via email.   

● Watershed Management Plan 

o Ed has made almost all of the changes requested by EGLE and has formatted the entire 
document as requested.  We are in the final stages of reviewing the full document and 
expect to have the final maps to merge in next week. 

o Armas hopes to submit it next week (week of April 6th) but it is probably going to be 
another week or two to get the maps and merge them in.  

o The annual watershed summit was held on March 6.  There were 16 in attendance and 
completed the Task Review for the final group of items on the list.  Armas will be 
emailing out minutes soon.   

● 2020 Watershed volunteer meeting scheduled for April 17th, 2020 was cancelled.   

● Monitoring Station update 
o Armas has been continuing work on the first monitoring station.  He has the radios and 

internet connection hardware as well as the sensor.  He is about to connect the sensor 
and have a trial run with the software.  At that point at a minimum we will be able to log 
data to a microSD card and he will do the final work with the radio and internet 
connection. 

 Natural Rivers 

o Letter drafted and revised by board members via email. 

o Letter was approved via email and sent to Brian Burry dated March 14th.  

● Newsletter 

o Was sent from Jackpine to members the week of March 16th.  

o Jackpine invoiced LMWCC in the amount of $431.45 
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